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The children’s challenge packs are well underway and all 
hooks have taken place. EYFS will have visitors coming 
in to school for their challenge pack—police, vets etc… 

Please see the next page to have a peek into our      
learning and experiences at RPA—we will continue to 
provide this information more regularly on the         
newsletter. 

This week, the children in Year 6 have gone on their   
residential trip to Laches Wood. We will keep Y6 parents 
up to date with texts and pictures on Twitter. We are 
very excited to hear what they children get up to during 
their time away. 

Our target attendance is 96.1% 

 

Next Week: 

 Monday—Art club, Dance club, Sewing Club,          

 Tuesday— Swimming Year 3, Disney Football 

Club 

 Wednesday— Gymnastics Club                              

  Thursday - Singing Club 

Dates for the diary 

 Friday 18th February—Break up for half term, 

Normal school finish—3.15pm 

 Monday 28th February—Children return to 

school 

 Friday 4th March—The school is closed for an 

Inset day for staff training.  

 

Parent’s Questionnaire 

Thank you to all of the parents that have taken the 

time to answer our parent’s questionnaire—it has so 

far provided us with some really lovely feedback and 

some next steps for us to review. I will be leaving the 

link open until Friday and then will close it and collate 

all responses together to share a summary with you. 

Pupil Leadership Groups 

Our Pupil leadership groups have been launched, chil-

dren have applied, places allocated and this has been 

shared with the children. 

We have 3 Let’s be groups: 

Be Green Committee: Eco focused—looking after the 

school environment and ensuring we are doing our best 

to be green. 

Well done to:  Yr4—Skye, Millie Ann, Leon Yr 5—Lana, 

Kayden and Ava, Yr6—Joseph, Harry, Amelia and Blake  

Be Brilliant Committee—School council—working with 

the leadership team to improve key focuses from the 

child’s perspective.  

Well done to: Yr6—Carter, Daria, Layla, Ryan Yr 5—

Ruby, Layla Yr4—Daniel and Amy, Yr3—Thomas and 

Ruby. 

Be a Role Model Committee—

team captains—celebrating 

people’s success, raise the pro-

file of sports etc… 

Well done to: Jordan, Joseph, 

Helyn, Lliljia, Adam, Amelia, 

Alexis and Kian. 

We are working hard as a school to maintain and 

improve attendance at Rowley Park. You can help us 

by: 

 Ensuring your child is on time for school. 

 Communicating absences with the school 

office. 

 Following NHS advice as to whether your child 

needs to be off school. 

 Send in your confirmation of positive COVID 19 

results.  



A Peek into our learning and  

experiences: 

 Year 1 and 2 trip to Amerton 

Farm 

 Year 3 and 4 trip to Worsley  

 Education Centre 

 Year 5 and 6 Trip to Cadbury’s 

World.  

 Year 5 Quidditch lesson in PE 

 Science lesson studying the 

circulatory system, 

 Geography lesson using 

Beebots in Y1. 

 Nursery children creating their 

own maps and what they 

would like to see on their 

route.  

 Pond dipping and river studies. 

Take a Peek into RPA! 


